NATIONAL RECOVERY ADMINISTRATION

Us. WASHINGTON, D.C.

WE DO OUR PART
October 17, 1933

Mr. Arthur H. Beal,
611 Garden Avenue,
Olean, New York.

My dear Mr. Beal:

General Johnson has asked me to reply to your communi-
ecation of October 1lth, and to express to you his appreciztion
of your interest in the Recovery Movement.

From the hundreds of letters we are receiving daily
from all sections of the country telling of increased employment
and wages, we feel confident that the public is now solidly be-
hind the President's Recovery Program and that the drive against
the economic depression is going to be 100% successful.

Very truly yours,

AR o biend_

A. R. Forbush
Chief, Correspondence Division



